
From: Info at Woodland Tree Surgery  
Sent: 01 July 2020 13:48 
To: Bell, Nick 
Subject: 50 Primrose Hill Road 

 
Hi Nick, 

 

Just been back to site to take a few more photos. 

 

 

There are 4 cypress trees which span the boundary of 48 Primrose Hill Road. On large stem has split 

out as you can see and the renaming stems are now exposed. The owners of 48 have complained to 50 

about the risk they pose. We wish to bring the height down by a third and they are approximately 16m 

now. Alright the stems have only been planted 4m apart the crown of the hedge covers the whole 

boundary probably around 14-15m. 

 

Call me if you wish to discuss. 

 

Christopher 

 


